
     Town of Hanson   

Wage & Personnel Board 

Selectmen’s Meeting Room, Hanson Town Hall 

Tuesday, June 15, 2021 

 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE: Matt Dyer, Joe Weeks, Kenny Mitchell, Jim Hickey, Laura FitzGerald-

Kemmett, Board of Selectmen; Lisa Green, Interim Town Administrator; Greer Getzen, 

Executive Assistant  

 

 

I CALL TO ORDER 

 Chairman Dyer called the meeting to order. 

 

II REORGANIZATION OF THE BOARD 

  

MOTION by Mr. Mitchell, seconded by Mr. Hickey, to nominate Mr. Joseph Weeks for 

Chair for the Wage and Personnel Board. Voted 4 – 0  

 

MOTION by Mr. Dyer, seconded by Mr. Mitchell, to appoint Ms. Laura FitzGerald-

Kemmett for Vice-Chair for the Wage and Personnel Board. Voted 4 – 0  

 

III NEW BUSINESS 

Review/Approve two (2) revised job descriptions: 

Information Technology Director 

Town Planner 

Ms. FitzGerald-Kemmett began the discussion on the Town Planner description and 

emphasized that she disagreed on the statement that the primary responsibility of the 

Town Planner is to the Planning Board. While that is still an important part of the job, it 

would be inaccurate to say it is their primary responsibility. Other members of the Board 

agreed with this assessment.   

 

IV ADJOURNMENT 

 


